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Aufruf of Avi Lieberman

Erev Shabbat, Friday June 30

Mincha and Kabbalat Shabbat -

Main Sanctuary and Sephardic Minyanim
Candle Lighting

Sh'kiah

7:00pm:

8:29pm:
8:47pm:

Shabbat, July 1/ t"pwn’n 1nn 1
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8:00am: Shacharit — Hashkama Minyan - Library
8:30am: Shacharit - Sephardic Minyan — Chapel
8:40am: Chumash Shiur with Rabbi Freundlich
9:00am: Shacharit - Main Sanctuary

9:04am: Sof Zman K’riyat Shma

10:00am: “Camp Ilan @ TBD]” Shabbat Programs
For children in Nursery through Grade 6.
Special Shabbat experiences led by professionally-
trained counselors. For children in Nursery
through Grade Six — divided into age groups.
Kid’s Kiddush, too!

10:30am: Special Camp Ilan Shabbat Program for
Toddlers aged 0-3 years old (and their
parents, too!) — in the Nursery Room on
the Lower Level

Service Times and Weekly Programs

Mincha / Maariv:
Sunday, July 2 to Thursday, July 6 = 8:30pm

Shacharit:
Sunday = 8:00am
Monday and Thursday = 6:50am
Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday= 7:00am
Followed by the “Five-Minute Mishna Chaburah”
with Rabbi Freundlich.

Daf Yomi in the Library
Sundays and Public Holidays = 7:15am
Monday to Friday = 6:15am
Second Daf Yomi follows Shacharit Mondays to Fridays.

Gemara Shiur with Rabbi Gottesman
Sundays at 8:45am

Monday “Lunch and Duplicate Bridge”
On hiatus until July 10.

Mincha and Kabbalat Shabbat on Friday, July 7:
Main Sanctuary and Sephardic Minyan = 7:00pm
Candle Lighting = 8:27pm / Sh’kiah = 8:45pm

710pm: Daf Yomi
7:55pm: Shabbat Shiur with Rabbi Freundlich -
Is it permissible to make sushi on Shabbat?
8:15pm: Mincha and Seudah Shleesheet
8:47pm: Sh’kiah/9:44pm: Havdala
Unveiling naxn N7

A monument in memory of
TBDJ Member Reva Richler
271 XpYY1 0771 N2 Y 7P
will be unveiled at 12:00pm on Sunday, July 2
in the Beth Ora Section of the Kehal Isracl Cemetery
on Sources Boulevard in Dollard-des-Ormeaux.
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Though summer has just begun, your TBDJ Office
Team has started to prepare for the upcoming
High Holidays in the fall. If you would like to request
the same seats as last year for the same people,
or if you would like to make any changes,

please write to brian@tbdj.org.
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CANADA DAY: Please note that the synagogue office
will be closed on Monday, July 3.
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Thank You 739 TN

..to Annie & Gerry Cartman for co-sponsoring breakfast
on Friday, June 30 in memory of Gerry's beloved father
Sol Cartman (Shneur Zalman ben Mordechai HaLevi 91).

..to Helen & Harry Liberman for co-sponsoring breakfast
on Friday, June 30 in memory of Harry's beloved mother
Esther Liberman (Esther bat Elia ).

..to Jessica & Alex Benmergui for sponsoring today's
Sephardic Minyan Kiddush in memory of Alex's beloved
father Salomon Benmergui (Shlomo ben Shmuel v'Rahama 9).

..to Sarah & Yossi Remer and Miriam & Malkiel Sand for
sponsoring today’s Main Seudah Shleesheet in memory of
their beloved father and father-in-law Zev Remer (Zev Wolf
ben Yisrael 9"1).

..to Zina Dudkiewicz for sponsoring breakfast on Thursday,
July 6 in honour of the aufruf of her son Allan Dudkiewicz.

..to Betty & Elie Krief for sponsoring today's Sephardic
Minyan Seudah Shleesheet.
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Mazal Tov to Malca & Louis Drazin on the birth of
their first great grandchild. A baby girl was born in
Yerushalayim on Wednesday, June 28th. Proud
parents are Aliza & Yanky Drazin. Sharing in their
simcha are excited grandparents Pearl & Aaron Drazin,
and many delighted aunts, uncles and cousins.

Mazel Tov to Veeta & Ralph Engel and to Shirley
Engel on the occasion of their grandson and great
grandson Gavriel Chaim Engel becoming a Bar
Mitzvah in Yerushalayim. Proud parents are Rabbi
Zvi & Laurie Engel of Skokie, Illinois. Sharing in
their simcha are Gavriel's siblings Koby, Maayan and
Aderet and many delighted aunts, uncles and cousins.

Mazal Tov to Raphaella Etienne Krief on winning
gold at the Bronfman Jewish Education Centre’s
“Concours d’Art Oratoire,” a French-speaking contest
open to students in all Jewish schools in Montreal.
Proud parents are Michaella & Guilad Krief.

Mazal Tov to Nadine & Ben Lieberman, Susan
Lieberman and Blossom Wachsberg on the aufruf
and upcoming wedding of their son and grandson Avi
Lieberman. Sharing in their simcha is his bride Oona
Welman of Toronto, Oona’s parents Donna & Allen
Welman, and many delighted sisters, brothers, aunts,
uncles and cousins.

TBDJ)’S TASTES OF THE WORLD
DINNER SERIES RETURNS!
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FINE MEXICAN FOOD WITH AN ATTITUDE

THURSDAY SEPTEMBER 7, 2017
6:30pm

Want to be a table captain and sit with friends?
Email programming@tbdj.org

Featuring
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WELCOME TO THE

TBDJ NCSY
CHAPTER!

NCSY inspires Jewish teens through formal and
informal Jewish education, retreats and summer
programs. We empower Jewish teens through
leadership development and guidance. We now
have our very own chapter at TBDJ with advisor
Olivia Bensimon

Join us for city-wide social opportunities, Shab-
baton weekends and incredible summer experi-
ences - for teens grades 8-11

For more information contact:
Olivia Bensimon 514-813-3457
Mindy Zobin 514-886-5179, mindy@ncsy.ca

n ncsymontreal

ncsymontreal




An Important Message from Bar Mitzvah Joshua Hutman:

@’ﬁng miracle

Dear Family & Friends,

In honour of becoming a Bar Mitzvah in June, I will
be organizing a book drive for the Jewish General
Hospital's Neonatal Intensive Care Unit (NICU).

I was born at 24 weeks and weighed 495 grams
(slightly over 1Ib). I was on a ventilator for 104 days
and my mom held me for the very first time when I
was almost 2 months old.

When babies are born prematurely, they are placed
in incubators. Often babies need ventilators and
they are connected with wires to many machines.
This makes interacting with them impossible. Not
being able to have this basic connection to their
infants can make parents feel helpless and scared.

My goal is to start a reading program in the NICU
and supply parents with new books which they can
read to their babies even when they are too fragile
to hold. Research has shown that reading to babies
is good for language development. It also enables
parents to bond with their babies. It gives parents
a chance to do something "normal” when they are
unable to care for their infants.

Please support my program by making an $18* online
donation towards an English or French children's
book. https://tinyurl.com/tinymiraclefund (Type
"Josh's Book Drive" in Special Message section) or
call 514.340.8216.

My family and I look forward to making this progran
a success.

Love,
Joshua Hutman

P.S. Please take a look at this short video clip:
https://tinyurl.com/nicureadingprogram

To make a donation to Josh’s program, click here
and type “Josh’s Book Drive” in the Special Message Section.
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